
Becky Seng, Department 
Assistant in Medical Services, 
is Memorial Hospital and Health 
Care Center’s next GARDENER 
Award winner! Becky is described as 
extending love, generosity, positivity, 
and herself to help others get 
through their day.  As a GARDENER 
Award winner, Becky was gifted 
with a GARDENER pin, certificate, 
stepping stone, and cinnamon rolls 
for the whole department. Thank you, 
Becky, for sharing your compassion 
with our patients and their families!

Memorial Hospital would like 
to extend congratulations to 
the other GARDENER Award 
nominees:
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From left to right: Lori Persohn, VP Patient Services, Chief Nursing Officer; 
Abby Recker, Director of Medical Services; and Becky Seng, Gardener 
Award recipient.  
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